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foi@bristol.gov.uk 
Our ref 15786529
Date 13 May 2021

 
Dear Joseph Lloyd
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
I am writing to advise you that, following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have established 
that the information you requested is not held by Bristol City Council. 
 
The Mayor did not meet with Wessex Water or YTL regarding the Filton Development on 13 January 2021 
or 26 February 2021. 

On 19 November 2020 Wessex Water and YTL gave a virtual briefing to the Mayor, Mike Jackson (Chief 
Executive) and Stephen Peacock (Strategic Director, Growth and Regeneration) on the Filton development 
master plan and progress on the Arena. No minutes, agenda, briefing note or any other materials were 
handed out or received for this meeting. 
 
Please quote the reference number 15786529 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. 
Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to 
your original letter and should be sent to complaints.feedback@bristol.gov.uk.

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review you have a right of appeal to 
the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113
Website: www.ico.gov.uk

I will now close your request as of this date.
 
Yours faithfully
Bristol City Council


